
Dear Church Partners,

Each year, Choices launches the “Change for Life” Baby Bottle Campaign, an impactful and flexible 
outreach that can be seamlessly integrated into your church’s schedule. This campaign offers a 
wonderful opportunity for your congregation to engage in a simple yet powerful way to support life. 
Each bottle holds approximately $25.00 to $50.00 in change, which significantly contributes to the 
funding of our pro-life centers.

**Why Should Your Church Participate?****A Ministry Outreach for All:**  
This campaign involves the entire church body in a meaningful ministry outreach project. In 2024 
alone, Choices witnessed 496 decisions for life from pregnancy patients, and the Gospel was shared 
692 times with these and other patients. Imagine the lives your church can help impact in 2025, 
simply through the generosity of shared loose change!

**No Impact on Church Giving:**  
“Change for Life” is designed to collect spare change, cash or checks, ensuring it doesn’t affect your 
church’s primary financial contributions. This way, everyone can participate in **Saving Babies and 
Saving Souls- Together** without any financial strain.  

The process is simple:  
- Request the number of bottles you need from Choices.  
- Distribute the bottles to your congregation and small groups.  
- Set a collection date, gather the filled bottles, and call us for a pickup or deliver them to Choices.  
There’s no need to empty the bottles or convert the change—we handle it all!!
**Encouraging Participation:** 
We encourage you to show your congregation this brief video that explains the “why” and “how” of 
the Change for Life Baby Bottle Campaign:https://youtu.be/hgdESwZ6y2E?si=NrgvKqBeChYOI_YP

We’ve included a flyers to distribute among your church members and their families, encouraging 
them to experience the joy of contributing to the saving of a baby's life. We can email you an 
electronic version, just let us know.

**Speaking Engagements:**  
We are also available to visit your church to share more about Choices. As an ordained minister, I 
would be honored to speak to your congregation on topics such as the value of human life, the 
image of God, and Christian Apologetics. Additionally, Choices representatives are available to 
speak at your women’s or men’s events.

To participate in the “Change for Life” Baby Bottle Campaign, schedule a speaking engagement, or 
arrange for bottle pickup, please contact Carole Ausborn, Assistant Director, at 678-928-4363 or 
caroleausborn@choicespregnancy.org.
Thank you for your continued prayers and support. Together, we make a difference, one life a time.
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